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March 1, 2013 

SUBJECT:  Communication of Low-e Coated Glass Transition Timing 

Dear Valued Customer, 

On February 1, 2013 our company launched two new product families of low-emissivity coated glass –       

ENERGY Select for the architectural and commercial segments and COMFORT Select for residential segments.  

Our announcement can be found on our website us.agc.com. 

Today we are communicating how our existing low-e coated glass products – Comfort Ti and Comfort EPS will be 

affected during this transition and phase out period. 

Beginning March 1, 2013 we will begin the official transition process from our existing low-e coated glass products 

to our two new product families.  ENERGY Select and COMFORT Select are suitable replacements for our 

Comfort Ti and Comfort EPS line of products. By June 1, 2013 we will cease offering our existing low-e coated 

glass products. 

The below table is provided for your reference.  Any additional questions you may have can be directed to your 

AGC Sales or Technical Services Representative, emailing us at info@us.agc.com or calling (888) 234-8380. 

Existing low-e coatings 

 

< Architectural Applications > 

 

< Residential applications > 

Comfort EPS Not applicable COMFORT Select 73 

Comfort Ti-PS ENERGY Select 63 COMFORT Select 63 

Comfort Ti-AC ENERGY Select R42 COMFORT Select R42 

Comfort Ti-AC 40 ENERGY Select 40 COMFORT Select 40 

Comfort Ti-AC 36 ENERGY Select 36 COMFORT Select 36 

Comfort Ti-AC 28 ENERGY Select 28 COMFORT Select 28 

 
Comfort Ti-AC40 on Grey 
Comfort Ti-AC40 on Bronze 
Comfort Ti-AC40 on Dark Green 
 

 
ENERGY Select 25 Pure Grey 
ENERGY Select 25 Pure Bronze 
ENERGY Select 23 Meadow Green 
ENERGY Select 25 Forest Green 
 

 
 
Not applicable 
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